
          
            

          

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

 

The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing to review the Request 

for an Amendment to an Order of Conditions, DEP #301-1241, under the State Act and 

local Wetland Bylaw to include construction of a porch, shed, and walkway, within the 

100-foot buffer zone at 159 Concord Road, in Sudbury, MA. David Donald, applicant.  

The hearing will be held on Monday, May 18, 2020, at 6:30 PM via remote participation 

(https://us02web.zoom.us/j/368460001 is the link to join this Hearing via Zoom). Copies 

of the application may be reviewed on the Conservation Commission web page at: 

https://sudbury.ma.us/conservationcommission/meeting/conservation-commission-

meeting-monday-may-18-2020/.  Please contact the Conservation Office with any questions 

at 978-440-5470. 
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Request to Amend 
159 Concord Road Amendment to Order of Conditions 301- 1241 

 
 
 As we discussed last week we would like to continue with the porch project. At this point, the 
plantings that needed to be installed according to the order of conditions for the deck have been 
installed and the silt fence and what remains of the waddle are still in place.  I have attached a 
sketch of the plot plan that was used for the deck NOI. The sketch shows the proposed location 
of the Flo-Well infiltrator that I propose to use for the porch roof, It also shows a proposed 
walkway and the location of a proposed shed.  
 
     Proposed Porch 
      The proposed porch will be 14' X 18' for a total area of 252 square feet. According to the 
documentation provided with the Flow-Well this area will produce an average of 62 gallons of 
rainwater per storm. Installing the Flo-Well with 1 foot of 3/4"stone below and around it will 
easily accommodate this amount of water.  I will connect the Flo-Well to the porch downspouts 
using 4" PVC and will install a silt fence with a waddle prior to the excavation. 
 
    Proposed Walkway 
    The portion of the proposed walkway that is shown in the sketch on the south side of the house 
may have already been approved by the commission. We would like to continue that walkway by 
removing the existing front walk stones and install a brick walk that extends to the driveway. 
 
     Proposed Shed 
     We would like to install an 8' x 14' shed at the grass area just off the upper parking area. As 
the property has no garage we would use this to store our garden tools and snowblower and it 
would give us a place to store the trash barrels which currently sit out next to the driveway. 
 
     Please let me know the next steps in the process are and thank you for your help on the 
project. 
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